

CROSSVILLE HOUSING AUTHORITY

67 Irwin Avenue ~ P.O. Box 425 ~ Crossville, TN 38557 Phone 931-484-2990 ~ Fax 931-456-1513

KATHY VANLANDINGHAM Executive Director

BOBBY
RANDOLPH
Chairman

VIRGIE LOTZE Vice Chairman

GLADYS MCNEAL Commissioner

LARRY
SHERRILL
Commissioner

CHRISTI HALE Commissioner September 28, 2018

Kevin Dean
City of Crossville Planning Commission
392 North Main St.
Crossville TN 38555

Dear Mr. Dean,

I am writing to request annexation of a few houses we own on Prentice Street. The City boundaries already come very close to these homes, and we would like to request that three of our houses also be included:

- 585 Prentice St
- 595 Prentice St
- 623 Prentice St

We have consistent problems with the septic issues at these homes and have made numerous efforts to correct the problem. Being able to add the homes to the city sewer system would allow us to resolve these issues.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Ratly Vandom dmyhom

Kathy Vanlandingham Executive Director